Griffin Week at a Glance September 1st to 5th





This Week's Calendar

Monday, Sep 1st:

LABOUR DAY - school closed

Tuesday, Sep 2nd:

Grade 1 to Grade 7 Students attend 8:45a-9:45a

Kindergarten Students attend 9:00a-10:00a

Wednesday, Sep 3rd:

Gr 1 to Gr 7 Students attend 8:45a-2:45a (everyday) Kindergarten Students follow Gradual Entry Schedule

Thursday, Sep 4th:

Kindergarten Students continue with Gradual Entry

Friday, Sep 5th:

Welcome Back Assembly, time TBD

Week of September 8th to 12th

More details to come!

Dear Griffin Families,

Welcome back to another school year, welcome to Gilmore and/or welcome to Kindergarten to all our students and families. We are very excited for Tuesday and the start of our new learning journey, together!

There will be lots of information coming home through email and paper notices from school over the first few days and weeks of September, please do your best as a family to stay informed and do not hesitate to contact the office or your child(ren)'s teacher if you have any questions.

Tuesday is a unique day at school when we have only one hour of instruction for the day. Grade 1 to 7 students attend from 8:45a to 9:45a and our new Kindergarten students attend from 9:00a to 10:00a. ALL RETURNING Gilmore students are invited to meet their previous class at the same location as they did in June. ALL NEW STUDENTS in Gr 1 to 7 are invited to meet in the school Gym, which can be accessed through the outside door of the school car park or through the main hallway (parents of new students are welcome to join). ALL KINDERGARTEN students are asked to follow the schedule and entry location as shared in July.

For students in Grade 1 to 7 the new class arrangements for this year will be set later in the week, stay tuned!

In the meantime have a wonderful weekend ahead and enjoy the last days of the summer break!

Be safe, be active and get outside!

Go Griffins.

Mr. Ferguson, Principal





The Gilmore PAC is urgently needing members for the 2025 / 2026 School Year.

We are needing support in the following roles

Secretary Events Fundraising
Hot Lunch General Members

Without members the PAC cannot operate and the school will lose out on needed funds from grants and fundraising. Activities and events may also be cancelled.

Please reach out to gilmorepacsd38@gmail.com for more information or if you have questions.



